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Term 2 has arrived very quickly and this is always a very busy term! Looking 

forward to lots of hard work and fun in the up and coming weeks. 

Thank you for your support. 

Miss Holmes 

Literacy 

 

We continue with reading skills in 

class and children will continue to 

bring their reading books home.  

This term we are focussing on 

developing detail in our writing and 

thinking about vocabulary and 

punctuation. 

Numeracy 

 

We are continuing our learning of 

mental strategies for addition this 

term before moving on to subtraction. 

We will continue to practice our times 

tables every week. Please continue to 

support your child through regular 

revision of times tables. 

 

Other Information 

 

Music Specialist – 

Tuesdays 

 

Christmas Fair - 09.12.16 

 

Christmas Lunch - 

14.12.16 

 

Health and Wellbeing 

 

P5/6 continue to have P.E with Mrs Jones on a 

Wednesday. We are also very lucky to be taking part 

in a rugby block at present and have this on Mondays. 

 

P5 are enjoying their skiing lessons – I enjoy hearing 

all about it when they arrive back at school! 

 

Lots more children are bringing water bottles to 

school. Thank you for your support in this. 

 

Interdisciplinary Learning. 

 

We are finishing off our project on Victorians and we had a great trip to 

New Lanark. All the children had a fantastic time and took in lots from 

the experience. 

Our topic of ‘The Body’ is beginning. We will be looking at the science is 

behind how amazing our bodies are and how we need to look after them! 

We will look at several body systems.  P6 will work with Mrs Dorren for 

the ‘Health and Relationships’ section of this topic. 


